
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Wednesday 8th February 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

We would like to invite you into school for a parent/carer engagement morning next Thursday 16th 

February from 9.00am to 10.30am.  We are looking at all the different forms of transport as part of our 

topic and we thought it would be a lovely idea to take the children out for the morning to practice road 

safety.  

 

We are planning to walk to the local park and would like to invite you to come along.  When we get back 

you will be able to share the children’s learning journey folders with your child.  Please can you e mail or 

pop into the classroom to let us know if you wish to attend. 

 

On a second note I have set up a link on Tapestry entitled ‘Reception News’ and I am updating weekly on 

our learning and any issues that may arise so please log in weekly.  A big thank you to those parents/carers 

who have responded to say you are finding this useful. 

 

Could you please ensure your child has wellies in school this week and a waterproof coat if possible as we 

are washing cars, bikes and scooters!! 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

The Reception Team    Mrs D Reynolds 

      Head Teacher 
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Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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